
David	Livingstone	Elementary		|PAC	Meeting	|	October	22,	2018	
	
	
Agenda		
	
Welcome	and	Acknowledgement	
	
We	would	like	to	begin	by	acknowledging	that	the	land	on	which	we	gather	is	the	unceded	
territory	of	the	Coast	Salish	peoples,	including	the	territories	of	the	Musqueam,	Squamish	and	
Tsleil	Waututh	First	Nations.		
	
	
Intention	for	Meeting	-	Judy		
	
Our	PAC	meeting	is	being	held	with	respect,	inclusiveness,	and	the	understanding	of	others.	We	
are	gathered	to	create	and	share	ideas	that	will	enrich	the	education	of	our	children	through	
community-based	learning.		
	
	
*Motion	to	approve	minutes	from	the	September	2018	PAC	meeting*	
	
	
Presentation	–	Carla	Aird,	Youth	&	Family	Worker,	Tupper	Community	Schools	Team	
	 	 Holiday	Hamper	Drive	at	Livingstone	
	
	
Co-Chair	Report	-	Judy	&	Hayley	
	

• Pumpkin	Patch	at	Livingstone!	In	the	spirit	of	Fall	harvest,	a	generous	parent,	Newell	
Cotton,	has	organized	a	pumpkin	patch	for	our	Livingstone	children.	This	is	happening	
on	Wednesday,	October	24,	from	1-5pm.	Donations	will	be	accepted	(but	are	not	
necessary),	with	proceeds	going	towards	our	Backpack	Buddies	program.	If	you	are	
interested	in	helping	to	pour	hot	chocolate	or	bag	pumpkins,	please	speak	to	Judy.	
Thank	you,	Newell,	for	this	fun	experience!	
	

• Cross	Country	program	has	just	wrapped	up	and	volleyball	will	be	starting	soon!	(Status	
update	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	
• Newly	Elected	School	Board	Trustees	–	listed	below.		

	
- Janet	Fraser,	GREEN		
- Estrellita	Gonzalez,	GREEN		
- Lois	Chan-Pedley,	GREEN	
- Jennifer	Reddy,	OneCity	
- Oliver	Hanson,	NPA	
- Fraser	Ballantyne,	NPA	
- Carmen	Cho,	NPA	
- Barb	Parrott,	COPE	
- Allan	Wong,	Vision	Vancouver	
- 	
	

• Playground	guidelines	for	primary	and	grades	4-7.	(Joanne)	
	

• Leadership	Program	–	update	and	status	for	this	year.	(Judy	&	Vital)	
	

• Saleema	Noon	or	OPT	approved	for	this	year	
	
	
Co-Treasurer	Report	-	Helena	&	Rebecca	
	
	
Fundraising	Committee	Report	-		JoAnne	
	

• PAC	Budget	–	Brief	overview	of	process	in	how	to	apply	for	PAC	funds	and	update	on	
PAC	spending,	to	date.	
	

• Backpack	Buddies	–	update	and	call	for	volunteers	
	

• Fall	Fund	Drive	–	outline	and	update	
	

• Teacher	Fund	Request	–	Divisons	4,	5	&	6	would	like	to	purchase	non-fiction	reading	
material	to	supplement	the	curriculum.	We	have	selected	“Science	Readers”,	by	
Pearson	Publishing.	They	are	high-interest	books	with	dynamic	illustrations	to	support	
comprehension	of	science	content,	with	corresponding	curriculum	content.		
	
Cost	for	each	title	is	$8.94.	The	total	amount	requested	from	the	PAC	is	$1,693.00	
	(*vote	required)	

	
	
Principals	Report	-	Vital	Peeters	
	



• Halloween	Dance	
• Cross	country	&	Volleyball	
• Leadership	Program	
• Water	at	Livingstone	

	


